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RE: Nomination in the Board of Directors of World SIVA 
 
Dear Prof .Shifman, 
 
 I am writing  officially to inform you that your request to take part 
in the Board of Directors, as representative of Russia, has been 
approved unanimously by the Board of Directors and by the 
Executive Board of our Scientific Society. 
  I am particularly happy and honored to have on board through you 
a great country as Russia. 
Russia is a home of significant and important medical institutions. 
I have met you in the past and I had the pleasure of working with 
you. 
As an experienced academician and colleague I am convinced you 
have the right blend of talent, experience, intelligence, creativity, 
leadership, writing and communication skills, combined with strong 
determination to excel as a leader in the field of the Anaesthesiology 
and Intensive Care in the world. 
I firmly believe for this, that your contribution  to the scientific 
activity of World SIVA will be relevant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Quirino Piacevoli, M.D. PhD 
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